TO: All Exalted Rulers and Public Safety Officer Committee Chairpersons

My fellow Elks, there are many heroes in Public Safety within our communities. Let
us take the time to acknowledge them by participating in this process, which will let
them know that the Georgia Elks Association supports their dedication and the

personal sacrifices they make to serve our communities.
This award is an important recognition of our public safety personnel. On behalf of
President Tatum and myself, please make the application process one of your

highest priorities.

Attached is the application form for the 2024 Public Safety Employee of the Year

and Dedication of Service award.

Applications are due by March 25, 2025. Please forward all completed forms to me
by the due date.

| look forward to your participation in this noteworthy project. If you have any

questions, please contact me at 916-284-7374 or aanderson8584@gmail.com.

Fraternally yours,



